

December 24, 2015

Mayor Matt Brown and City Councillors City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Re: West 5 Draft Plan and Zoning

Dear Mayor Matt Brown and City Councillors,

It has come to my attention that council will be adding an H-5 holding provision to the above application.

In consultation with City staff we agree that this is not a staff recommendation or requirement.

Although this may appear as a simple addition it will provide many hardships for the project, including time delays for each application as well as added costs. These will not only apply to Sifton and the project, but also to City staff and resources.

As such, we would ask that you reconsider adding the H-5 holding provision and process as recommended by committee.

Yours truly,

Richard Sifton
President & CEO

Sifton Properties Limited

